
 

Superintendent’s Report – January 12, 2017 

1. Reading Counts Initiative – Grades 1-8 

2. Winter MAP Testing – Achievement Ribbons 

3. Health Center Monthly Report – Sharyl Iden 

4. Family Connections Resource Center Report – Rob Sanders 

5. NKCES – Wendy Hertzenberg – Follow-up Meeting – 1/9 

6. NKCES Meetings – 2nd Wednesday of the month – 1/11  

7. Superintendent Roundtable Meeting at NKCES PD Room – 1/11   

8. Student Recognition Assembly – Grades K-4 and Grades 5-8 – 1/20  

9. Chess Gathering – Dayton, Bellevue, Ft. Thomas, and Southgate – 1/27 

10. Building Maintenance Update 

 Boiler Room – project complete 

 Bioswale Drainage – project complete 

 Connector Roof – project complete 

 Mortar Project – postponed until spring/summer of 2017 

11. District Facility Plan Committee – 1/23, 2/6, and 2/27 

12. New Superintendent Training – Louisville – 2/23-2/24 

13. KSBA Annual Conference – Louisville – 2/24-2/26 

14. Non-resident Contracts for 2017-2018 

15. Request Items  

 Fundraiser Approval – 8th grade – Candy Grams 

 Termination of Contract with Counseling and Diagnostic Center 

 Approval of Contract with Forward Focus Psychological Associates, 

PLLC 

 

 


